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I strongly support the passage of SB 20. Health care is a universal human right that 

has nothing to do with someone's assets. Under no circumstances should those with 

disabilities in particular find themselves without the full care they, regardless of if they 

work or not. Moreover, we should repeal all harmful and antiquated laws that serve to 

keep people with disabilities in a poverty trap and unable to fully participate in society 

due to fear of losing benefits. 

 

Thank you, 

Eran Crouse 


